
 Clerks Corner

 CEDA will launch a water assistance program
on December 6, 2021.   For more information  
Please vist CEDAorg.net/pre-app  Public Works

Police & Fire

The Fire Department is HIRING. Pick up an application at the
Fire Station or in village hall

       The Final Wood Chipping days will be Nov. 8th and 9th         

Speed Bumps are being installed at:
- Lake Park Drive and 198th Street
- Lake Lynwood Drive and 198th Street

FOR MORE INFORMATION & TO JOIN THE
VILLAGE EMAIL / TEXT NOTIFICATION LIST 
                     VISIT THE WEBSITE @

WWW.LYNWOODIL.US

Sandridge and Heritage 5th - 8th grade students. The winner
will be announced on Jan. 11th, 2022 at the Board Meeting.

Please contact our office if your are interested in Tree Planting
for Spring 2022.  The sign-up list has opened.

 The Village is holding a vehicle sticker design
competition for the 2022 vehicle sticker for  

Email Lweinbrecht@villageoflynwood.net for more details 

We are now accepting canned and non-perishable goods for
the Food Drive on Nov. 19th  

Bowling with Badges is a fun bowling event being held on
Nov. 20th from 1-3pm.  Open to children ages 15 and under 

$15
pre-sale

The official Lynwood Holiday Ornament will 
be on pre-sale November 1st in village hall. 
Proceeds will benefit community relations 
Food & Holiday Toy Drive.  For questions
 email lweinbrecht@villageoflynwood.net 

Please remember your Garbage and
Recycling carts should be stored in, 
behind or along side your home. 
Sec. 86-23 (h)

The Village of Lynwood is Thankful for all of our residents and business
owners.  We would like to give a special thanks to those that contributed

and participated in Oktoberfest, making it the success that it was.  
See you again in 2022!
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